
 
From: Cathy Koenig [mailto:cathykoenig@fidelityhomestead.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 4:47 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: 20 Point Special Assessment 
 

I do not agree with the 20 Point Special Assessment.  I work for a conservative institution that 
prides themselves on employee and customer excellence. 

When you impose an assessment like this, it literally affects everyone.  I beg you to stop the 
madness.  We don't need any more job losses in this country!! 

Sincerely,  
Cathy Koenig  
Fidelity Homestead  
Construction Loan Department  
504-569-3426 phone  
504-569-3537 fax  
cathykoenig@fidelityhomestead.com  


